
Thank You, TMCP! Castle Street Celebrates £10,000 Grant Towards Hall Floor Project 

Here at Castle Street Methodist Church in Cambridge, we’re absolutely delighted to have 
secured a £10,000 grant towards the refurbishment of our much-loved church hall floor — and 
we couldn’t have done it without the support of TMCP. 

Our hall is used every single day by a vibrant mix of community groups — including art classes, 
AA meetings, bereavement groups, choirs, birthday parties, and refugee support work. It’s a 
space where mission happens, quietly and consistently, through hospitality, creativity and care. 

But after years of wear and tear, the floor was becoming a challenge — both in terms of upkeep 
and accessibility. We had a clear vision, a strong community need, and the passion to get it 
done. What we needed was guidance on how to receive and process the grant legally and in line 
with Methodist trust requirements. 

That’s where TMCP came in. 

“We’re incredibly grateful to the team at TMCP,” said Rev Jenny, minister at Castle Street. “They 
helped us navigate the process of accepting external funding, ensured we stayed compliant 
with Standing Orders, and were responsive, supportive and clear at every stage.” 

TMCP’s input gave us the confidence to move forward and helped us demonstrate to funders 
that we were approaching the project professionally and responsibly. The grant now puts us well 
on the way to achieving our £45,000 target — a campaign we’re running in memory of our 
beloved friend and church member Mike Sharpe, who gave so much to Castle Street’s property 
and pastoral work over many years. 

We’re inviting people to symbolically ‘Buy a Floorboard’ as part of the fundraising — not just to 
repair a floor, but to invest in the mission that happens on it every day. 

So from all of us at Castle Street: 

Thank you, TMCP, for your help, your partnership, and your shared commitment to Methodist 
mission. 

 


